
May 19, 2025 

 

Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn and Honorable Members of the Joint Standing Committee 

Judiciary: 

My name is Tracy Eberhart, I live in Brooklin, and I am writing to support LD 1259. I have 

watched in horror in recent weeks as individuals have been kidnapped in broad daylight by ICE 

and other federal agencies, and subsequently been denied due process rights. Comparisons to 

Nazi Germany are not over-exaggerations. I am deeply opposed to State law enforcement being 

entangled with these immoral actions. Let Maine stand as an example to other states on how to 

resist this abuse of power. 

Thank you for your time. 

 

Tracy Eberhart 


